
Subject: RE: SPECIAL Meeting of the HMD Board of Directors, Thur./Aug. 4th
From: Laurie Goldman
Date: 07/28/2016 10:28 AM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Jim – should have read:  review and approve.  J

 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 10:11 AM
To: Jim Omahen
Subject: SPECIAL Meeting of the HMD Board of Directors, Thur./Aug. 4th

 

Attention BID Boardmembers and all concerned:

 

The BID Board of Directors will be holding a SPECIAL Board meeting to
review and discuss the proposed new HMD Bylaws.  This meeting will be
held on Thursday, Aug. 4th, starting at 3pm at the Musicians Union.
Agenda attached.

 

Please reply back to confirm your attendance.  Thanks.

 

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org> 


